
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

Kindly acknowledge the schedule for “Teacher’s Day” celebration on Tuesday, 5th September 2023. 

Students of Grade I to XII will have school for half day i.e. 8:00am to 11:00 am. students to carry bag & 

books for the first 2 periods.  

Note:-  

➢ Transport will ply for Transport users. 

➢ Students are not allowed to bring any Gifts / Chocolates for the teachers. They can prepare 

cards for their teacher if they wish to do so.  

➢ Regular classes & schedule will resume from Wednesday, 6th September 2023 onwards for 

all classes. 
Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 
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